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31st March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Saturday 6th May 2023 will be the Coronation of King Charles III and there will be an 
extra Bank Holiday on Monday 8th May 2023 to celebrate this.  
 
On Friday 5th May 2023, your child’s learning will be based on the Coronation of King 
Charles III, the Monarchy and/or British Values. 
 
As part of this day, we are asking the children to come to school wearing red, white or 
blue or all 3 if they wish – there is no need for a donation, it will just be lovely to see 
the children dressed up in the colours of the Union Jack.  
 
We would like to encourage as many children as possible to create a special 
Coronation Crown at home to wear on the 5th May 2023.  The children’s crowns will 
be judged on the day, and prizes will be awarded for the best ones. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
 
S. Bennion  

Mrs S. Bennion 
Assistant Headteacher 
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